
 

 

For 

As we are getting ready for winter weather, we wanted to let you know how our snow policy 
works. Bright Eyes follows the FCPS/MCPS/WCPS Administrative Offices or Federal 
Government delays and/or closures. If administrative offices delay 2 hours, Bright Eyes 
delays 2 hours. If administrative offices close, Bright Eyes would be closed. However, if 

FCPS/MCPS/WCPS opens on a 2-hour delay or are closed and administrative office are 
open, Bright Eyes will open on a 1-hour delay, unless otherwise decided by Bright Eyes 

Corporate Offices. Bright Eyes policy is subject to change based on weather condition and 
the safety of all families and staff. Please check in periodically during winter weather for delay 

and closure information. 

To get the most up to date information about Bright Eyes delays and closures, please visit: 

Website: www.brighteyesELC.com 

Facebook: Bright Eyes Early Learning Centers- Corporate Offices 

Call Voicemail: See website or newsletter for center locations and phone numbers. 

Twitter: @BrightEyesCO 


